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GARY RUSTAD, Senior Pastor:                            garyrustad@gmail.com | 706-629-5470 
JONATHAN MONTES, Associate Pastor:             jmontes@gccsda.com | 706-629-5470 
JULIE HARRIS, Minister of Music:                        Racey_julie@msn.com | 706-676-1644 
DENNIS STARKEY, Head Elder:                                dstarkey@gmail.com | 706-602-0755 
 
CHURCH OFFICE 
 Administrative Assistants:                      Mary May (Mon., Tue., & Wed.)  
                                            Gordon Hayward (Thurs. & Fri.) 
 Hours:                                       9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.; 1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
                                                                                                              closed Friday afternoon 
 Phone:                                                                                                 706.629.5470  
 Address:                                                 1411 Rome Rd. SW Calhoun, GA 30701 
 Email:                                                                                    calhoun@gccsda.com  
  Website:             calhounadventistchurch.com 
 Youth Website:             calhounyouth.com  
 
COBLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL     cobleschool.com | 706-629-1578 
GEORGIA-CUMBERLAND ACADEMY             gcasda.com | 706-629-4591 
GEORGIA-CUMBERLAND CONFERENCE              gccsda.com | 706-629-7951 
RADIO STATION WLOJ-LP            102.9 FM 

CONTACT 

SABBATH SCHOOL CLASSES 

 

Classes meet from 10:05 -10:55 a.m. If you need help finding a class, 

please check with a greeter. 

 

ADULT CLASSES 

Sanctuary class sanctuary 

Boomers chapel 

New Beginnings classroom 1, right hall 

Collegiate classroom 2, right hall 

Good News prayer room 

Open Door classroom 5, left hall 

 

 

Jesus said,  

“Let the little children come to Me,  

for of such is the kingdom of heaven.” 

Matthew 19:14 

 

 

 

CHILDREN & YOUTH CLASSES 

Beginners (ages birth-4) left wing 

Kindergarten (ages 4-7) left wing 

Primary (grades 2-3) left wing 

Juniors (grades 4-6) left wing 

Earliteen (grades 7-8) left hall 

Youth (grades 9-12) left hall 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
9:00 a.m. WORSHIP SERVICE 
Opening Hymn: ‘Tis Love That Makes Us Happy (Hymn 579) Gary Rustad 
Welcome & Announcements Lynn Elkins 
Offering: Adventist Television Ministries Lynn Elkins 
Offertory Connie Starkey 
Prayer Lynn Elkins 
Congregational Hymn: My Jesus, I Love Thee (Hymn 321) Gary Rustad 
Sermon: Worship—Jesus Radical Teaching on One Gary Rustad 
Benediction Gary Rustad 
 
 
11:10 a.m. WORSHIP SERVICE 
Welcome & Announcements                                                                        Gary Rustad   
Children’s Story    Glenda Hayward 
Baptism: Vickie Hughes Dave Smith 
Opening Song Praise Team 
Offering: Adventist Television Ministries Charnae Horton 
Praise Sing Praise Team 
Prayer  Tova Robinson 
Special Music Chloe Bowen & Amaris Medina 
Sermon: Worship—Jesus Radical Teaching on One Gary Rustad 
Benediction Gary Rustad 

 

WELCOME TO THE FAMILY OF GOD! It is our hope that you will receive a blessing  
as you worship with us today.  If you would like to know more about Jesus and  
His Word, contact one of our pastors or check out www.myWaytoJesus.com.  

SERMON NOTES 



PRAYER FOCUS FAMILIES 

WEEK AT A GLANCE 

SABBATH, FEBRUARY 14 
9:00 a.m. Worship Service (Gary Rustad)  sanctuary 
10:05-10:55 a.m. Sabbath School  classrooms & sanctuary 
11:10 a.m. Worship Service (Gary Rustad)  sanctuary 
5:00 p.m.  Memorial Service for Mary Hedrick sanctuary 
6:21 p.m. Sabbath Ends 
 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 15 
5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. Bel Canto’s Valentine Dinner fellowship hall 
 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 16 
Church Office Closed 
9:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Food Bank Open church 
 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 17 
9:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Food Bank Open church 
6:00 p.m. Elders’ Meeting church office 
6:30 p.m. Ladies’ Bible Study fellowship hall 
7:00 p.m. Financial Peace University chapel 
7:00 p.m. Church Board Meeting junior room 
 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 18 
5:00-6:00 p.m. Sweet Hour of Prayer prayer room 
6:00-6:45 p.m. Potluck Supper fellowship hall 
6:30-8:00 p.m. Pathfinders old Coble school 
7:00 p.m. Prayer & Study (Book of James) fellowship hall 
 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 19 
9:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Food Bank Open church 
9:30-11:30 a.m. Kindergarten Round-Up school 
 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 20 
6:27 p.m.  Sabbath Begins 
 
SABBATH, FEBRUARY 21  
9:00 a.m. Worship Service (Jonathan Montes) sanctuary 
9:00 a.m. Choir Practice fellowship hall 
10:05-10:55 a.m. Sabbath School   classrooms & sanctuary 
11:10 a.m. Worship Service (Jonathan Montes)  sanctuary 
1:00 p.m. Fellowship Potluck fellowship hall 
2:00 p.m. Others-Centered Outreach 
2:30 p.m. Bow the Knee Drama Practice church 
3:30 p.m. BackPack Buddies Packing Party CES gym 
6:28 p.m. Sabbath Ends 
 

WHAT’S GOING ON 

 

OUR SANCTUARY FLOWERS are provided today in loving memory of Marsha 
Claus by her family.   
 
BAPTISM:  Today we share in the joy as Vickie Hughes is baptized into our church 
family. 
 
BOW THE KNEE:  Stop by the kiosk today and sign up for Bow the Knee.  Be sure 
and pick up a practice schedule.  If you have questions, contact Julie Harris at 
706.676.1644 or racey_julie @msn.com. 
 
A MEMORIAL SERVICE FOR MARY HEDRICK will be held today at Calhoun Advent-
ist Church at 5 p.m. Visitation will begin at 4 p.m. In lieu of flowers, donations 
may be made to the Worthy Student Fund at Coble Elementary School. 
 
BEL CANTO’S VALENTINE DINNER, An Evening in Paris, will be tomorrow, Febru-
ary 15, from 5-7 p.m. in the fellowship hall.  Join us for good food, fun entertain-
ment, a silent auction and more! Buy a flower or candy for your valentine from 
our Valentine Shop.  You may purchase tickets from any Bel Canto student or at 
the door. Tickets are $10, $6 for children 6 and under. 
 
THE CHURCH OFFICE will be closed Monday, February 16. 
 
ELDERS’ MEETING Tuesday, February 17, at 6 p.m. in the church office. 
 
CHURCH BOARD MEETING Tuesday, February 17, at 7 p.m. in the junior room. 
 
KINDERGARTEN & PRE-K ROUND-UP:  Attention all four & five year olds!  Come 
and bring your parent to a morning of fun and information at Coble Elementary 
on Thursday, February 19, from 9:30 to 11:30 a.m.  Perspective first graders may 
come from 8:00 to 11:30 all by themselves.  See information on the new Kinder-
garten Scholarship program for all Georgia-Cumberland Conference students at 
the kiosk.  For more information call 706.629.1578. 
 
FELLOWSHIP POTLUCK next Sabbath, February 21, after second service, hosted by 
the Boomers & Primary Sabbath School Classes.   
 
BACKPACK BUDDIES PACKING PARTY February 21 at 3:30 p.m. at the Coble Ele-
mentary gym.  We need more volunteers, so please come out and help.  Packing 
is fun for all ages! 
 
BABY SHOWER:  You are invited to a Come & Go Baby Shower for Natalie Sisneros 
on Sun., Feb. 22, from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Calhoun Adventist Church fellow-
ship hall.  Natalie is the daughter of Steve & Muntaha Yu and her husband David 
is the son of Stan & Glenda Patterson. It’s going to be a girl and they are regis-
tered at Babies R Us & Target.  Come to celebrate this little gift from heaven.   Call 
Addie Perry at 770.548.4040 or Deb Payne at 770.547.6891 if you have questions.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 15-21, 2015 
 

Please lift these families in prayer throughout the week.  
 
1.    Daniel & Susan Ahn 
2.    Eugenia Brown 
3.    Paul & Patsy Coleman 
4.    Steve & Ester Dyrda 
5.    Ivan & Barbara Hansen 
6.    Steve & Cheryl Jones and family 
7.    Peter & Cherie Marzano 
8.    Hillary Munro and family 
9.    Steven Pubillones 
10. Richard Sabellona  
11. Jerry & Mary Sterling 
12. Derrell & Fran Westberry 
 
Each week we would like to lift up one of our GCC family in prayer. This 
week we will be praying for Charles Young, Undertreasurer for the 
Georgia-Cumberland Conference. 

BAGS OF LOVE MINISTRY needs volunteers to sew bags for the children.  
Complete bag kits with instructions can be signed out at the kiosk.  We are 
also seeking someone who can assist with making community connections.  
Call Sandi Bakland at 706.218.6078 for more information. 
 
FREE BOOKS: This is the last week we will have the free books out in the hall 
and your last chance to see if there are any books you would like.  If you do 
take books, we would appreciate a donation to the library as this will help us 
to obtain more books, DVDs, or other media.  Please make use of your church 
library, as we have many good books that will help you in your Christian walk.  
 
OFFERING NEXT SABBATH:  Church Budget 
 
CHURCH BUDGET FOR 2015:  $321,900.00 


